
Request for Proposal

Architectural Services:

The Avon Park Housing Authority (APHA) is requesting qualifications from qualified
professional firms for design, bid developments and contract administrative services in
connection with:

Moderate rehabilitation of a 62 dwelling unit, 37 building single & duplex Public Housing
Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) community, located in Avon Park, Florida.

A copy of the RFQ may be obtained, between the hours of 8:30 AM and 4:30 PM, from the
Avon Park Housing Authority; located at 21 Tulane Drive, Avon Park, Florida 33825. You
may also contact our office at (863) 452-4432, Ext. 2204 or email Executive Director Larry
Shoeman at director@avonparkha.org (Email address protected by Javascript) for an
electronic copy.

Interested candidates must submit three copies of their proposals to the APHA by 3:00 PM
on July 7, 2015. Please address the proposals to the Avon Park Housing Authority; PO Box
1327, Avon Park, Florida, Labled; “Architectural Services RFQ”
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